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PRESIDENT'S OFFICE
March 23rd, 1921.

Bear President Currie,

The question has arisen as to what the 

practice of the Universities is with regard to the 

payment of the members Of the Board of Governors, for 

their services.'

1st, Bo the members of your Board receive any 

allowance in addition to travelling and living ex­

penses while attending meetings?

2nd. Bo the members of the Executive receive 

any allowance for their services ?

3rd. Boes the Chairman of the Board receive 

any special allowance ? If so, how much ?

Any information given, will be treated 

confidentially, and vail be very much appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

President.

Sir Arthur Currie,

McGill University,

Montreal, que.


